
11 I would agree that he is obligated to provide you with details regarding any 
perceived deficiencies .... II. 

Dear Mr.Herrett, 

The above quote is from the Assistant Fire Marshall in the Nova 
Scotia Office in Halifax. 

He is saying that he agrees (with me) that Mark Buske was supposed to provide 
me with a list of electric deficiencies in a letter to me in 2016. 

With no list, with no quotes from the Fire Codes, the letter was considered 
harassment, simply put. 

The reason I am informing you about the above is because a manager from Nova 
Scotia Ombudsman Office called the Town of Amherst about a wrong doing--the 
order for demolition of 59. 

But this manager was fooled by someone that I failed to comply with a "fire 
hazards letter" and hence that's the reason for the demolition. 

What the employee doesn't realize is that while he is trying to trap me with a "fire 
hazard" pertaining with 59, he has already been trapped by the letter from the Head 
Office in Halifax. 



Giving no work order, telling lies about the "fire hazard letter", speaking about too 
expensive renovations, asking for an engineer's report and then neglecting it etc---­
these can and will play into the hands of a prosecution if it comes to that after 
February 25. 

To add more to the truth,an electrician did come anyways, under pressure from 
Mark Buske, without a check list of what to correct,if any, on behalf of the 
landlord. 

Mark Buske knows it! He even questioned the electrician about his license. 

These documented truths I have provided so far should be sufficient for 
tomorrowts meeting in my absence. 

Thanks. 

Sincerely, 

Mohan N arain. 


